
          

       The Red House 
1 Duncombe Place 

York 
YO1 7ED 

 
Tracey Carter 
City of York 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA        21/03/2018 
 

Re: Castle Gateway Master Plan 
 

Dear Tracey 
 

On behalf of the Castle Gateway Advisory Group made up of representatives of: 

 

English Heritage. 

Historic England. 

Make it York. 

York Archaeological Trust. 

York Civic Trust. 

York Conservation Trust. 

York Museums Trust. 

The Environment Agency. 

 

I am writing to confirm that we have been constantly informed and updated by the council and 

BDP of the progress on the initial work needed to create the Master Plan for this area of York. 

 

We have been very impressed by the process where the problems and opportunities that have 

been identified and equally impressed by the initial solutions BDP have produced, together with 

the public consultation work carried out by My Castle Gateway. 

 

We appreciate that at this stage this is far from the final plan, and naturally over the process of 

time much more detail will need to be resolved. 

However we are totally supportive of the work carried out so far and would like the council to 

commit to the next phase of this exciting and very important City shaping development plan. 

 

I would happily attend any meeting representing the group to confirm commitment to this project.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Paul Stansfield 

BID Director 


